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28/05/2021  20:58:282021/2246/T SUPPRT Catherine Gibbs We would like to support the application to fell this ash tree in the garden of 71 Arlington Road. In our view it is 

unlikely that the tree was intentionally planted, rather it has grown opportunistically on the raised earth at the 

back of this previously neglected garden. Having been partially felled a few years ago, it is not an attractive 

specimen and creates a great deal of unwelcome shade. It would be more appropriate for the space to be 

occupied by a smaller tree as for example the cotoneaster and whitebeam in the neighbouring garden.
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